
Congratulations to all the pupils,
parents and teachers receiving results
today – Kane

Commenting on the Key Stage 2 SATs results, Labour’s Shadow Schools Minister,
Mike Kane MP, said:

“Congratulations to all the pupils, parents and teachers receiving results
today. This is a culmination of all their hard work and they should be very
pleased with all they have achieved.

“However we cannot overlook the fact that the number of pupils meeting the
expected standard is lower than it was before Tory changes were introduced.
Ministers still have questions to answer about whether their constant
tinkering with assessment really is benefiting our children.”

“Only Labour will deliver a world-class education for every child starting by
giving schools the funding they need and launching a commission to look into
curriculum and assessment.”
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